Noteworthy News
From the desk of Ms. Eaker
For the Week of August 23rd to Auqust 27th, 202l

Reading - We will review the following reading skKills: main
idea/details, compare/contrast, author’s point of view, and central
messaqge this week.

Phonics - We will practice with comparatives and superlatives, the
long i sound and patterns, and the /oo/ sound and patterns.

Grammar - This week, the students will work with types of
sentences: statements, commands, exclamations, and questions.

writing - We will review paragraph writing (topic sentence, detail
sentences, and closing sentence) as well as letter writing.

Math - Our math skills this week include finding differences
between two numbers on a humber grid, how to use the Student
Reference book, a review of telling time and measuring lengths, and
rounding to the nearest 10 and 100. Math homework beqgins this
week (Monday-Thursday). Please check your child’s folder for the
Unit | Family Letter on Monday.

Social Studies - We will start discussing the geography of the world,
where our community is in the world, how geography affects where
we live, and how people become part of our country.



Upcoming Events/Reminders

I. Expectation Night via Zoom is Tuesday, August 24th at 6:00
P.M. If you are unable to attend, please reach out to your
child's teacher for the information that was missed. The
presentation will last about 20 minutes

2. From 5:00 - 6:00, our Music, Art, and PE teachers, OT, Social
Worker, Special Education teachers and Speech Pathologist
will have an open zoom link if you would like to visit with them.
Please go to Seesaw for these Zoom links.

Specials Schedule
Monday - P.E.
Tuesday - Music
Wednesday - P.E.
Thursday - Music & LRC
Friday - P.E.

A Note from the Teacher

I had a fantastic first week getting to know all of my “pawtastic”
students! The kids did a wonderful job getting back into the school
routine and learning our class rules. We focused on respect,
responsibility, and kindness along with a bit of reading, writing,
and math work. Next week, we will begin our math and social
studies curriculum and will review several second grade ELA sKills. I
look forward to meeting you via Zoom on Tuesday. Have a fantastic
weekend before our first full week of school!

Sincerely,

/M{'- é’a,&’r



